
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

                   TUESDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2012 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

DIFFERENT SCHEDULE THIS WEEK:  LATE START WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10 

 

GENERAL 

 

TUTORING AFTER SCHOOL TODAY:  (ALL SESSIONS ARE 3:00-4:00) 

 

Extra Help In Math         Extra Help In Chemistry           Extra Help In Social Studies                      

Mr. Murphy  G-212                         Mr. Downs   K-5                               Mr. Blade   B-6 

Mr. Pieleszak   G-219 

 

Extra Help In Spec. Ed 

Mr. Kovacs   G-115 

 

DRESS CODE VIOLATION:  Have you been recently asked to change your shirt due to a dress code 

violation?  Did Canyon Administration give you a Canyon t-shirt to wear for the day?  If so, please 

remember to wash and return the Canyon t-shirt to the Student Responsibility Center (SRC) to get your 

original shirt back.  You have 10 days to return for the Canyon  t-shirt and pick up your original shirt.  

Canyon High School is not responsible for articles of clothing left in the SRC after 10 days.   

 

STUDENT MAKE-UP PICTURE DAY is Thursday Oct. 11th—in room H-1.  Before school and Brunches 

only!!!! 

 

OPPORTUNITY TO PERFORM WITH THE BAND IN COMPETITIVE PARADES!!  We are looking for 

6 girls to perform in front of the band with the C A N Y O N letters at our competitions.  Dance 

experience could be helpful, but not required.  If interested, you need to have an open 1st period.  Please 

come to the band room Q6 this Friday at lunch.  If you have questions, ask Mrs. Palmer.   

 

GIRLS BASKETBALL:  Hey Cowboys!!! Girls Basketball is having a free-throw-a-thon on Wednesday at 

6 p.m.  Each team will be shooting until they hit 1000.  Come out and cheer them on! 

 

HEY COWBOYS!  Do you love Broadway musicals?  Well, if so, have we got something special for you!  

The choirs will present Canyon Choirs on Broadway on Tuesday and Wednesday nights at 7:30 p.m. at 

Golden Valley HS.  The cost is $5.00 with an ASB card and $7.00 without.  Come and hear some of your 

favorite music from Wicked, Les Miserables, Phantom of the Opera and many more. 

 

COC is having scheduled speakers for different occupations. And the next one coming up is in Welding. I 

was wondering if this information could be posted in the bulletin. 

   



PSAT PRACTICE TEST BOOKLETS:  If you signed up for the test and have not picked up your PSAT 

practice test booklet, please come to the Counseling Office during brunch or lunch to pick one up.  The 

test will be given on Wednesday, October 17 at 8:00 am. 

 

STUDENTS, are you thinking about attending COC or other community college when you graduate?  The 

Canyon Counseling department has created an important informational meeting for you.  Counselors from 

COC will be coming to discuss programs that will help you!   The meeting will be on Thursday, October 

18th at 7 pm in the A-lecture hall.  This meeting is open to ALL grade levels.  If you would like to come, 

please see Mrs. Goller in the counseling office to sign up. 

 

SIGN UPS FOR SPRING 2013 ROP CAREER CLASSES has now started.  See Mrs. Gaines in the ROP 

office for more information or to sign up for a class.  You can also find a list of classes and course 

catalog on the ROP website at www.HartROP.com ( http://www.hartrop.com/ ). 

 

ROP COSMETOLOGY - Spring 2013 Applications will be available on Tuesday 10/9. 

Students interested in the ROP Cosmetology program are invited to attend the cosmetology information 

meeting on Tuesday 10/9 at 12:30 in H-1.  Applications for the spring semester will be made available at 

that time.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

THE ROP CAREER INTERNSHIP CLASS is accepting applications for second quarter of this Fall 

semester. Students work at their internship site for 4-8 hours a week while attending class one hour a 

week. Internships may be available in a variety of industries including: Accounting, Automotive, 

Chemistry, Chiropractic, Computer Programming, Culinary, Golf Facility Management, Graphic Design, 

Legal, Marketing, Engineering, Physical Therapy, and Teaching. 

 Students must be 16 or older to take the class and have good grades and citizenship.  The class takes 

places outside of school hours and students need to provide their own transportation. Register for the 

class with the ROP Specialist at your school. Applications are due by October 12. 

  

CLASS RING ORDER:   JUNIORS!  It’s time for your class to order their class rings.  Your class ring 

will rank high in the commemoratives of your 2014 High School Graduation.  

 

YOUR JOSTENS REPRESENTATIVE WILL BE ON CAMPUS FOR YOUR CLASS RING ORDER ON: 

   A-M Thursday, Oct. 11th  

   N-Z Friday, Oct. 12th   

   During Brunches and Lunch 

                                    On the Outdoor Stage 

Ordering information is available in the ASB Office NOW!!  OR visit www.jostens.com for an online 

catalog to DESIGN, VIEW, and PRINT your order form!  Bring your internet order form and $25 

deposit! EVERY student ordering on these order days will receive a FREE 2014 Hoodie!! 

We will personally size every student’s finger at the order table!!  See you there!! 

 

MEETINGS 

 

ANIME CLUB is meeting today in G-220 at lunch. Come join the fun! 

 

EQUESTRIAN CLUB MEETING Thurs at lunch in T-1, all members must attend! 

 

OPERATION US: Our training day is this Friday (October 12th). We will be meeting at the front of the 

school at 8:15 AM. If you are a returning member please wear your Operation US t-shirt. See you soon!  

http://www.jostens.com/


CSF is having its Fall Members meeting on Oct. 10 at 8 a.m. in the library. We'll see you then! 

 

SPANISH HONOR SOCIETY:  ¿Quieren  participar en La Sociedad Honoraria Hispánica este año?  

VENGAN VENGAN VENGAN all prospective SHH members who haven't yet submitted their applications 

and donations must do so this Weds., 10/10 at lunch in D-6.   

 

A LITTLE GOES A LONG WAY:  Students: the next general meeting for A Little Goes a Long Way will 

be this Thursday, October 11, in room D-4 at lunch. Show up promptly at the beginning of lunch so we can 

discuss our first few fundraisers and future ideas. 

 

GSA(Gay/Straight Alliance) Club is meeting Thursday (10/11) during lunch in A- Lecture Hall. Everyone 

is always welcome. 

 

SENIORS 

 

DIPLOMA NAME FORM:  Your Government or Economics teacher will be asking you to complete the 

Diploma Name Form during class sometime this week.  Please print your legal first, middle and last name 

as it is printed on your birth certificate.  This will help to insure the correct spelling on your diploma.  If 

you don’t receive a form sometime this week, you may pick one up in the Counseling Office next week. 

 

SENIOR PORTRAITS: Seniors would you like your portrait in the yearbook? Then you really, really need 

to call and set up an appointment with O'Connor photography ASAP. If you don't have your portrait 

taken by the end of the month, you won't be in the senior section of the book...so get it done. 

O’Connor (661) 257-3838 

 

 


